
Questions:
 kchavez@kippcolorado.org | vbooz@kippcolorado.org 

Our next vaccine clinic will be at
KIPP Denver Collegiate on
February 11th. Registration coming
soon.
Get your FREE COVID-19 at home
test. Order now at:
COVIDtests.gov
Find other vaccine bus clinics at
www.mobilevax.us/denver-metro
The cost of COVID rapid tests is
covered by Medicaid and private
insurance as of January 15th.
Contact your insurance to learn
more. 

Thank you to all the families, students
and staff who took advantage of our
vaccine clinics this month.

Starting 2022 Strong
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Go to www.kippcolorado.org/enroll
to start the process.
No action needed for KIPP Colorado
families. Registration for each KIPP
student is in July for next school year.

Spread the word to your family and
friends to apply for their student to join a
KIPP Colorado Public School in August. 

We know that many of our teachers are
committed to our community and we are
doing our best to end this school year
fully staffed. If you, or anyone you know,
is interested in joining our team visit our
webpage to start the journey:

 kippcolorado.org/join-our-team/

Questions:
 kchavez@kippcolorado.org | vbooz@kippcolorado.org 

Enrollment for 2022-2023
Round 1: January 14th - February 15th

We are truly grateful to all the
families and staff members who
showed up virtually on Jan. 11th.
They provided their testimony to
the DPS School Board to renew
KSPE and KSPA's contracts for
another two years. After two
years, if the schools are in good
standing, they automatically get
renewed for another two years!

Renewal Approved!
2 + 2 for KSPE and KSPA

Colorado Food Cluster Program
Delivered to your home: 7 healthy meals, snacks, milk, and juice

It is never to late to sign up your students to receive one food
box every week. It is all FREE! Allow 1-2 weeks for first delivery
or cancellation. Learn more at www.coloradofoodcluster.com

Click
 to

Sign Up

Securing the best for our students
Hiring for 2022-2023
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